

LETTER CIRCULAR

Date: 21st October 2019 Ref: DDLTS 37/2019

To: All Heads of Primary Schools (State and Non-State) and Sections

From: Director Digital Literacy and Transversal Skills

Subject: Distribution of Tablets

Dear Head of School,

As communicated in circular **DDLTS 30/2019**, **new tablets** under the scheme One Tablet Per Child (OTPC) will be distributed to all Year 4 students as from 23rd October 2019. In the attached spreadsheet you can find the number of tablets which you will be receiving at your school indicating the tentative dates of distribution.

Kindly find also the suggested procedures. Kindly note that a separate batch of cases will be given to replace those reported damaged year 5 ones .

Mr. Grazio Grixti Director Directorate for Digital Literacy and Transversal Skills